Berry, Taylor

From: Tom Fehsenfeld <tom.fehsenfeld@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 7:49 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

| had solar panels installed this spring at my house, 208 Cumberland Ave, Asheville, NC 28801. They are working
perfectly and | am very pleased with how they have lowered my utility bill. NC’s current program is working well for
homeowners like me and disadvantaging anyone else. My comment on the proposed program is, “If it ain’t broke, don’t
fix it!”
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